
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/11/2011 6:44:44 PM

'sgs@dcbsf.com' (sgs@dcbsf.com); 'jjdavis@dcbsf.com' (jjdavis@dcbsf.com)To:
Livingston. Randy 1/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RSL31: 
RedactedCc: Manheim,
William (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WVM3); Williams,
Andrew (70=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=AKW5)jRedac 
Redacted T

Bcc:
Subject: R.l 1-02-019: PG&E's Response to Data Request LocalUions246and342_001

Mr. Davis:

Attached are PG&E's responses to your data request dated August 5, 2011.

If you have any questions regarding this rasnonsfi nlease contact Rill Manheim 
(WVM3@pge.com/(415) 973-6628), 
information below). Please direct future discovery requests to my attention with a copy to the above 
mentioned attorneys and I Redacted

Redacted pr me (contact

Thank you,

Redacted

Regulatory Case Coordinator
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street] Redact I San ..randsco, CA 94105
Redacted

This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain in formation that is privileged, 
confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. including the attorney-client privilege. If the reader of this email is not the 
intended recipient, you are 'hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Do not 
disclose the contents to anyone. If you have received this communication in error, please return the original message to the sender via email.

From: Jack Davis [mailto:jjdavis@dcbsf.com]
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2011 5:42 PM
To: Manheim, William (Law); Livingston, Randy; Williams, Andrew 
Cc: Sarah Grossman-Swenson
Subject: CPUC Gas Pipeline Rulemaking - issues to discuss

Bill, Randy and Andy,

As Bill requested at Wednesday’s meeting, here’s a list of the issues that UA Locals 
342 and 246 want to discuss with PG&E. Bill, I trust is what you need for arranging 
the next meeting. Please give me a call to discuss a date for the next meeting.

SB GT&S 0846143

mailto:sgs@dcbsf.com
mailto:jjdavis@dcbsf.com
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Jay Williams and Bob Jennings, the Business Managers of Locals 342 and 246, have 
asked me to tell you that PG&E’s communications with Locals 342 and 246 be 
directed to me. Also, Jay will not be available for the August 19th meeting Randy 
discussed with George Kikes, so that meeting will not be held.

Jack Davis

SB GT&S 0846144


